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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Stunson, Chris
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 11:21 AM
To: Logsdon, Jeremy
Cc: Super, Daniel; Klemm, Jennifer
Subject: CAEP University Supervisor Interview Participation Request

Hello Mr. Logsdon, 
 
First of all, thank you for being a valued partner in educating aspiring teachers. WKU is going through a re-
accreditation review this year and you have been recommended to participate in a short group interview as part of 
this re-accreditation process. We’d love for you to share your experiences as a university supervisor/MAT mentor 
and believe you will be an excellent representative to speak about WKU teacher education. 
  
Session Details 
Date: Tuesday, April 15th 
Time: 10:45-11:30 AM CST 
Location: Zoom 
  
We would really appreciate your participation in this process. 
If you can attend, please reply to this email, and let us know by close of business on Friday, March 28. 
Thanks so much for considering it! 
 
 
 
 
All the best, 
Chris Stunson 
 

 

 Book time to meet with me  

 

 


